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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
Office of Health Care Access

M. JODI RELL CRISTINE A. VOGEL
GOVERNOR DEPUTY COMMISSIONER

July 21, 2010

James Staten

Executive Vice President
Corporate and Financial Services
Yale New Haven Hospital

20 York Street

New Haven, CT 06504

Re:  Certificate of Need Exemption Report Number 10-31652-EXM
Implementation of Electronic Medical Records System by Yale New Haven Hospital

Dear Mr. Staten:

On July 20, 2010, we received your letter on behalf of Yale New Haven Hospital regarding the
implementation of an electronic medical records system at a total cost of $250 million. Pursuant
to General Statutes § 19a-639a (d), OHCA concludes that the above-referenced proposal is

exempt from Ceﬁlﬁcate of }kequlrements
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" Cristine A Vog/ey s
Deputy Commission.
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